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RECRUITMENT ANNOUNCEMENT :

Here is the link to the recruitment announcement for the position of  "Head of ILL / Business Librarian" :

http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/Admin/CampusJob.nsf/987ddc6b836068648525659c0072eafa/103b662f0d8f
a90685257647004a6d4e?OpenDocument

SOUTHAMPTON LIBRARY OPENING :

Overcast sky and a few sprinkles of rain did not detract from the excitement that was part of the opening 
on October 10, 2009.  After speeches by Assemblyman Thiele (R-Sag Harbor), President Stanley, Chris 
Filstrup and Mary Pearl (SBSH Dean and Vice President) a ribbon was cut and a crowd of approximately 
100 entered the new building.  The library is an architectural beauty that meets green building standards.  
A tour was given to those interested.  Refreshments were set up in the cafe which is part of the entry 
area.  This new building has already caught the eye of Newsday as you read in the attached article.

2009 LIBRARY STAFF PHOTO:  

It is difficult to select the best out of the four pictures Keith took on October 5. This one shows all our faces 
and the expressions seem fine.  As with the other years this one will be enlarged and framed for our wall 
of fame.  You will probably see it on the holiday card.

The night staff photo will be taken on this Wednesday and along with the Southampton group shot will be 
framed in a double frame to place with the main photo.


